Barcelona, the 13th February 1965.

Miss Bud MacLennen,
"Weidenfeld & Nicolson, Ltd.",
20, New Bond Street,
L e n d e n , W.l.-

Dear Miss MacLennan,

Thank you for your letter of February the 5th.

It will be of course interesting to see other of your publications, but unfortunately I shall not be in Barcelona in the dates you are going to be here.

I shall try to send you Mr. Manuel RIERA, Gerente of our "Editorial", and you will be able to deal with him. Mr. Riera is now in the States and we expect him before your arrival in Barcelona.

Thanking you again, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

